
  
6/12/2020 
 
As part of the Canal St Project, Mr. Townsend and I have been working with 
representatives of AT&T which own the building at 9200 W Canal.  Due to the new 
alignment of the street, the discussion has focused on where AT&T will be able to park 
their vehicles, store their trash container and access their building.   
 
We have worked out a settlement that benefits both the community and AT&T, 
relocating their overnight parking to Walnut St and providing an easement on Town 
owned property for access to the garbage container and west door of the building.   
 
I would recommend the approval of the documents.   
 
 
Pete Olson 
Town Manager 
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